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Tuesday 19th March 2024

Dear Parents,

After Easter, for the summer term, Rachel (Starling class teacher) will be on adoption leave. Congratulations to 
her and her husband who are adopting two wonderful little girls. 

Therefore, Sevda Hassan, who has recently returned from maternity leave, will be taking over as class teacher. 
Sevda is an experienced teacher who has been with the school for some time. She has been teaching alongside 
Rachel in the class for the last few weeks, building relationships with the children and having a comprehensive 
handover from Rachel. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours Sincerely,

Laura Pearce

Headteacher


